
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mariya Lovishchuk [mailto:lovishchuk.mariya@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 8:22 PM 
To: Rorie Watt; Bruce Denton; Scott Ciambor; Dan Bleidorn; Marla Berg 
Subject: TGH Cornerstone application 
 
Hello, 
 
I hope you are doing well. 
 
The purpose of this email is to withdraw the Glory Hole's application for the lease of the Hurlock Ave 
property. 
 
Thank you very much for considering our application. 
 
We are hoping to issue a press release by the end of this week to communicate our rationale to the 
community.  
 
Thank you again. As one of the partners in Juneau's continuum of care and a community organization, 
TGH is very much looking forward to future conversations on how we can best meet our mission of 
providing food, shelter, and compassion to those in need. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mariya 
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